
 

  

 
 
September 8, 2021 
 
 
Dear Friends in Catholic Education 
 
On behalf of the Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees, I would 
like to take this opportunity to welcome back all of our students to the new school 
year. 
 
The opportunity for us to gather together again is an important step forward to 
ensure that Catholic education is alive in our classrooms and that our faith is being 
strengthened in all of our students.  We are grateful for the chance live out our 
mission of learning together, striving for excellence, and being in service to God and 
each other.  
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